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Dear Parents/Carers

Year 7 - Jack and the Beanstalk Pantomime Trip - Tuesday 12th December 2023

We are asking our year 7's to visit Jack on his adventure and take a trip to The Princess Theatre,
Hunstanton this Christmas, to watch their performance of Jack and the Beanstalk.

Students will be taken to the theatre by coach and will leave and return within the school day. The
cost of the trip is £16.00 which includes an ice-cream during the interval. Payment should be made

using Parent Pay.

If you would like your son/daughter to participate in this trip, please complete the reply slip below and
return to school, along with confirmation of payment via ParentPay by Monday 4th December 2023.

The day will be non-uniform and students will need to bring a packed lunch with them.

Yours sincerely,

E_-_- ’Bev\«\e\ |

Mrs E Bennell
Assistant Headteacher / Head of Science
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| give consent for (NAME) ........oviiiiiiiiii Tutor group .....o.eeeees
to attend the Pantomime trip.

d Please tick to confirm payment of £16.00 has been made using ParentPay
O Please tick if you are free school meals and require a packed lunch
Signed Parent/Carer: ... DATE. s vwmeis i g som s stos s semss

Please complete and return slip to frip box by Monday 4th December 2023
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